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HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022 

As 2021 comes to an end & we get ready for 2022, here’s wishing you a very Happy 

New Year! Hope it brings, good health, peace & love to everyone.  

 

The link/video is shared below for you to enjoy: 

https://ridgevalleyschool-

my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/ittech_ridgevalleyschool_org/ETMSgeBuTANO

i9Wpr4-zKKIBDT2Rsb_GvWaapRTDjnQSVA?e=q9nTpF 

 

Stay safe and healthy.  

 
Your Principal  
Nidhi Tewari 
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